
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
PUBLIC INFORMATION SESSION 

 

 
ELLERDALE STREET – 200MM WATER MAIN 

 
 

The City of Saint John will be installing new infrastructure on Ellerdale Street 
between Valley Street and Margaret Street.  There will be new water main, valves 
and hydrants including renewal of existing water services up to the property line. 
 
Construction is planned to begin in mid-April and is expected to continue into July 
2019. Prior to construction, another notice will be distributed to inform residents 
and business owners of the actual construction schedule. Although there will be 
water interruptions and changes/delays in traffic flow, it is our intent to keep these 
inconveniences to a minimum.  
 
This project is part of the City’s ongoing commitment to continually improve its 
infrastructure. 
 
This project is part of the 2019 City of Saint John Water & Sewerage Utility Fund 
Capital Program. 

 
Representatives from the City of Saint John will be available to answer questions 
related to the project.  The public is invited to attend an information session on 
this project on the following date and time: 
 
  

Date:   Wednesday, March 27, 2019 
 
 Time:   5:00 – 8:00 pm 
 
 Location: Simonds Lions Auditorium (Loch Lomond Villa) 
   185 Loch Lomond Road 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

For further information about this project contact the City of Saint John 

Transportation and Environment Services at (506) 658-4455. 


